
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Thursday, September 26, 2019 

 
HOT LUNCH: Sloppy Joe  
 Chicken Nuggets   
 
BIRTHDAYS:   No birthdays today   
 

1. This Friday, September 27th will be our first TGIF Fun Night. We will have an inflatable 
obstacle course in the gym, cage ball, foosball, pin pong, board games in the library. 
Remember this is for Gurrie students only and you can only purchase your ticket in the 
cafeteria from today to Friday this week.  

 
2. Attention all those interested in trying out for cheerleading this year! We will have an 

informational meeting this Monday September 30th until 4pm in Mrs. Halper’s room 
113. You will get the tryout packet and waivers necessary to tryout. You must attend 
this meeting or see Coach Halper if you cannot attend.  

 
3. Yearbook will meet after school today in room 112, Doc Mac’s room. We’ll meet until 

4:00, and you’ll be able to take the late bus home.  

 

4. Attention students: Campbell S. and Tommy S. are selling the following items during 
lunch today.  
Drinks:  $1.50 
Candy: $1.00 
Chips: .50 
 
All profits go to St. Jude’s Children’s Hospital. We will be selling next week, so if you 
have any recommendations please tell us. Don’t forget to bring your money! 
 

5. The 7th grade math team meeting today after school has been rescheduled to Friday 

morning due to popular demand, please see Ms. Zalewska in room A208 for more 

information  
 

6. Attention Students: We have many items in the office that need to find their owner. If 
you have misplaced a water bottle, sweatshirt, pencil case or any other school related 
item.  Please come to the office and check if it’s here.  
 

 

 
 

 


